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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

575 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 21 November 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Bevan Henzell Bridge, Lamerough Creek, Pelican Waters 

Activity: Bevan Henzell Bridge walkway refurbishment 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Walkway refurbishment work will be undertaken on the Bevan Henzell Bridge at Pelican Waters for a 
period of 5 months, commencing 26 November 2024. A scaffolding system will be mounted to the 
bridge for the duration of works, reducing the under-bridge clearance for vessels. Clearance will be 
reduced by 0.2 metres under the centre span and reduced by 0.5 metres under the northern and 
southern spans. 
 
Flashing lights will be installed along the bottom of the scaffolding to bring attention to the reduced 
clearance. Signage will also be used to warn passing vessels. 
 
Master of vessels navigating under the bridge must pass the works at 6 knots or less and limit wash. 
 
For further information about the refurbishment work, contact the Project Officer on 07 5475 7272 or 
customerservice@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 236 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5MLL01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


